
 

 

 

 
 

Hartlepool Youth Council is recruiting new 
members this December! 

 
Fancy representing young people on issues you care about, and making a 
difference locally? Come and tell us what you’d bring to the table. We’ll be 

recruiting new members soon. 
 

We have a recruitment session planned on Wednesday 6th December in the Civic 
Centre at 4pm. Just come in through the main entrance of the Civic Centre, and we’ll 

be there to greet you. 
 

There will be lots of opportunities to meet new people, learn what’s happening in 
Hartlepool, and across the country. 

 
If you have any questions, email rebecca.hunter@hartlepool.gov.uk 

GET INVOLVED! 
 


